
Looking forward to retirement, but worried about  
losing your connection to accurate information?  

To stay connected, informed and involved,  
join the ONLY retiree group that is  

connected to TABCO, MSEA, & NEA. 
As a member of TABCO-RETIRED, you will receive updates via  

newsletters, email, and events planned for YOU by the  
TABCO-RETIRED STEERING COMMITTEE, which meets regularly 

with TABCO leadership to coordinate information regarding retiree 

healthcare benefits and other retiree issues. To join, see the  
TABCO-RETIRED page on tabco.org under ABOUT US. 

NOTE: BCRSPA and MRSPA ARE NOT affiliated with TABCO. Those groups are  
affiliated with AARP.  There is no official group called “ReTabco.”  

From left: Cheryl Vourvoulas, Roxann Russo, Stephanie Foy, Cindy North, Jane Sacks, Angie Leitzer, President Sexton,  

Julia Hinton VanHook, Carol Dann, Edward Kitlowski, Elizabeth Ceanfaglione, Mary Ellen Vecchioni, Barbara Tyler 

Below: TABCO-RETIRED STEERING COMMITTEE MEMBERS presented a “check” representing retiree volunteer 
hours to President Cindy Sexton at one of our annual retiree events.  


